
Project Fact Sheet

Overview
The Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority (VTA), in 
partnership with the City of San Jose, the City of Campbell, and the 
County of Santa Clara, is looking at ways to improve approximately 
three miles of Bascom Avenue between the I-880 interchange and 
south toward Hamilton Avenue. 

The goal is to enhance pedestrian and bicycle mobility and safety, 
improve bus and light rail transit accessibility and reliability, 
improve the street scape, and ensure the roadway serves all 
modes of transportation.

Bascom Avenue
The Bascom Avenue corridor crosses multiple cities and 
neighborhoods. The southern half of Bascom Avenue in the project 
consists of 6-lanes with a center turn lane and occasional 
landscaped median islands. The roadway serves approximately 
27,000 to 37,000 vehicles daily and provides several stops for VTA 
Bus Route 61 along the corridor.

Outcomes
This effort will result in community-supported street designs for 
improving Bascom Avenue. The plan will help VTA, and its partner 
agencies pursue funding to implement street improvements.
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Project Schedule
Environmental Clearance  Fall 2022 - Winter 2024
Design and Engineering  Summer 2023 - Fall 2024
Construction    Summer 2025 - Fall 2026

Community Engagement
Local community members are invited to provide input during a 
series of three sets of meetings and workshops being held during 
the course of the project. In addition, an on-line survey will be used 
to gatheinformation                 . 

Contact Information
Call: (408) 321-7575 (VTA Community Outreach Department)
(408) 321-2330 (TTY for the hearing impaired)

Email: community.outreach@vta.org

Project Website: www.vta.org/bascom_I-880Hamilton




